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To: Agriculture and Environment Committee

Subject: Late Submission - Waste Reduction and Recycling Amendment Bill 2017
Categories: submission

Dear Agriculture and Environment Parliamentary Committee,

Please accept my late submission to the Waste Reduction and Recycling Amendment Bill 2017.

I write in full support of the Bill. Many local people in Keppel support the banning of the single use plastic bag and
introduction of a container deposit scheme. | have been working with Plastic Bag Free Livingstone on a campaign

regarding this issue for many years. The campaign has involved Bob Irwin Senior as Ambassador, the local Scouts

groups, and a local retail organisation called Shop 4703.

We invite you to visit Yeppoon and talk with our community about why we support this Bill wholeheartedly.

| would also value the opportunity to speak with the committee and introduce you to people in our local community
who have already been contributing to a plastic bag free community already.

Yours sincerely
Brittany Lauga MP

Member for Keppel

BRITTANY LAUGA MP MEMBER FOR KEPPEL
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